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Important Dates: 
 
10/30 
Math Spooktacular 
Family Night 
5:30-6:30pm 
 
10/31 
Halloween School-
wide Parade 9:00am   
 
11/1 
Half-day – students 
dismissed @ 11:15 am 
 
11/21-11/23 
No School -  
Thanksgiving Break 
 
12/1  
Tinsel Tree Challenge 
10am-2pm 
 
12/3-12/7 
Project HOPE 
fundraiser…more info 
coming soon. 
 
12/4 3:30-6:30pm 
Parent/Teacher Conf. 
 
12/6 4:00-7:00pm 
Parent/Teacher Conf. 
 
12/18-12/20 
(tentative dates) 
Santa Shop 
 
12/24-1/4 
No School –  
Winter Break 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Greetings Bobcat Families, 
 
The school year is off to a great start and we have learned so much thus far along with  
incorporating some fun along the way.  #bobcatnation 
 
All the staff and students would like to express our gratitude to the following sponsors: Game Changer 
Pediatric Therapy Services LLC, Hip Syrups, Knights of Columbus #2740 of Essexville, Maier & Associates, 
Outdoor Adventure, Party Pals Balloonery, Radiant Church, Sunrise Bay Speech & Language Therapy, The 
Party Dock, Tri City RV.  With their generous sponsorships, we were able to purchase new school pride 
shirts this year at no cost to our students.   
 
The Positivity Project is in full swing again this year.  The project provides our staff and students common 
language and lessons to empower our youth to build positive relationships and to understand, 
appreciate, and exemplify the character strengths in us all.  The project has equipped the staff with the 
appropriate training, strategies, and resources to teach positive psychology’s 24 character traits.  Along 
with that, The Positivity Project’s motto and our focus is #OtherPeopleMatter.  The focus is to identify 
and appreciate the good in others, knowing that words and actions affect others, support others when 
they struggle, being present and giving others your attention, and cheering their successes.  Our first 
school-wide #OtherPeopleMatter service project was raising money for Pennies for Patients.  The money 
raised will be donated to support the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society.  Thank you to everyone that 
helped raise the money.  A grand total will be shared with you soon. 
 
Last Monday, the Board of Education monthly meeting was held at Central.  By hosting, it allowed me to 
showcase our wonderful building, amazing staff, and outstanding students.  Our Student Senators were 
also present to lead the board in the Pledge of Allegiance and introduce themselves to the board and 
why they are on student senate.  They are truly ‘Student Leaders’.  Fifth graders, Isaac Espinoza and 
Aiden Waibel also gave a student senate report to the board and did a phenomenal job. 
 
Just a friendly reminder that as the season continues to change and the cold weather drawers near, 
please be sure your child is coming to school prepared with the proper clothing.  Students start their day 
outside in the morning and also go out for lunch recess as long as it’s not raining.  Just a reminder that 
students must wear snow pants and boots to play in the snow.  If not, they will be allowed to play on the 
blacktop only.   

 
A reminder that our school-wide Halloween Parade will take place on Wednesday, October 31 at 
9:00am.  Please have your child wear his/her costume (school appropriate and no toy weapons) to 
school on top of their regular clothes so they can change quickly following the parade.  
 
Sincerely,  
Mrs. Melissa Vrable, Principal 

Like us on 
Facebook 


